
Avista Corporation 
1411 East Mission, P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington 99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 

June 1, 2023 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket Nos. UE-210826 and UG-210827 - Avista Utilities 2022 Annual Conservation 
Report (ACR) and I-937 Conservation Report Workbook 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Pursuant to WAC 480-109-120(3), attached for filing with the Washington Utilities and 

Transportation Commission (Commission) is an electronic copy of the 2022 Washington Annual 

Conservation Report (ACR) of Avista Corporation, dba Avista Utilities (Avista or Company). Also 

included as part of this filing is the Company’s Energy Independence Act (I-937) Conservation 

Report Workbook, as provided to the Washington State Department of Commerce in accordance 

with WAC 480-109-12-(3)(c) and WAC 194-37-060. A draft copy of the 2022 ACR was provided 

to Avista’s Energy Efficiency Advisory Group on May 1, 2023. The Company received input from 

Commission Staff and has incorporated the feedback into its filing. 

Please direct any questions on this matter to Meghan Pinch, Manager of Energy Efficiency 

Program Managers, at (509) 495-2853 or meghan.pinch@avistacorp.com.  

Sincerely,  

/s/ Jaime Majure 
Jaime Majure 
Regulatory Policy Analyst 

cc:  Avista Energy Efficiency Advisory Group 
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